
From: Ochowicz, William
To: licensing
Subject: Support Legistar 89660
Date: Tuesday, September 16, 2025 7:05:16 PM

Hello members of ALRC,

I'm writing today in support of Carlos Lema's application (Legistar 89660). I have
talked with Carlos about his application. It is my understanding that he did not hold
the informational meeting a week before the ALRC meeting, but this was a
misunderstanding. I don't think that this misunderstanding meaningfully impacts his
application and I am looking forward to the addition of Toro y Pampa to State Street.

Thank you,
Ald. Will Ochowicz (he/him)
District 2, Madison Common Council
(608) 300-2704

City County Building
210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd., Room 417
Madison, WI 53703
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